
  

 

Carleton News 
June 1, 2018 

734-654-2833 Carleton United Methodist Church. PO Box 327. 11435 Grafton Road. Carleton  

We Are A Church  

With A Vision  

With Godõs guidance, 

we envision Carleton 

United Methodist Church 

as a family, alive and 

growing in a trusting 

environment; preparing 

everyone who enters to live 

and serve in the world.  

 

Contact Us  

www.carletonumc.com  

carletonumc@gmail.com  

734-654-2833 

 

 

Sunday Worship:  

9:30 a.m. Traditional  

 

Christian Education:  

is on summer break  

 
Junior Church  

Orientation for Summer 

leaders: June 3 &  June 10  

 
Bake Sale  

A Bake Sale by the Missions 

Committee will be held on 

Sunday, June 17 th  (Fatherõs 

Day).  Proceeds will be used 

towards Mission outreach 

within our community.  

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 

Different from my other writings, this time I want to give you some verses that have been 

pressing on my heart, mind and spirit.  May God give you guidance, instruction, 

encouragement, and all that you may need at this time in your walk with Christ.  They have 

surely for me. 

 

Blessings, 

Pastor Taek 

 

Romans 8:1-2 

1 There is therefore now no condemnation for those who are in Christ Jesus. 2 For the law of 

the Spirit of life in Christ Jesus has set you free from the law of sin and of death. ï Romans 

8:1-2 

 

Romans 8:38-39 

38 For I am convinced that neither death, nor life, nor angels, nor rulers, nor things present, 

nor things to come, nor powers, 39 nor height, nor depth, nor anything else in all creation, will 

be able to separate us from the love of God in Christ Jesus our Lord. 

 

Ephesians 4:25-32 ï ñRules for New Life in Christò 

25 So then, putting away falsehood, let all of us speak the truth to our neighbors, for we are 

members of one another. 26 Be angry but do not sin; do not let the sun go down on your 

anger, 27 and do not make room for the devil. 28 Thieves must give up stealing; rather let 

them labor and work honestly with their own hands, so as to have something to share with the 

needy. 29 Let no evil talk come out of your mouths, but only what is useful for building up, as 

there is need, so that your words may give grace to those who hear. 30 And do not grieve the 

Holy Spirit of God, with which you were marked with a seal for the day of redemption. 31 Put 

away from you all bitterness and wrath and anger and wrangling and slander, together with all 

malice, 32 and be kind to one another, tenderhearted, forgiving one another, as God in Christ 

has forgiven you. 

 

Matthew 6:9-15 ï Jesus taught us to pray: 

9 ñPray then in this way:  

Our Father in heaven, hallowed be your name. 

10 Your kingdom come. Your will be done, on earth as it is in heaven. 

11 Give us this day our daily bread. 

12 And forgive us our debts, as we also have forgiven our debtors. 

13 And do not bring us to the time of trial, but rescue us from the evil one. 

14 For if you forgive others their trespasses, your heavenly Father will also forgive you; 15 

but if you do not forgive others, neither will your Father forgive your trespasses.  

 

 

http://www.carletonumc.com/
mailto:carletonumc@gmail.com


IN SERVICE FOR JUNE 
Liturgist  

  3 Marvin Stump  

10 Lori  Mossburg  

17 Joanne Northey  

 Communion: Rev. Kim, Brenda Stump,  

  Tom & Joanne Northey  

24 Dan Gardetto  

 

Sound Board  

The Sound Board will need volunteers each week 

throughout the summer. Check your calendars and 

sign up for one or more Sundayõs.  Remember during 

June, July, and August  we have just one service 

beginning at 9:30 a.m.  

 

   

Nursery    

 3 Ruth Smith & Jodie Bean  

10 Michelle Rutkowski & Diane Brey  

17 Barb Young & Judy Shrewsbury  

24 Alana Schaffer & Mary Loving  

Since there are several children with food 

allergies , we ask that no outside treats or snacks 

be brought into the nursery.   

 

 

CHURCH MEMBERSHIP 
If you would like to make Carleton UMC your home 

church, speak with Pastor Taek  Kim about becoming 

a member.   All adults interested in learning more 

about being a Methodist or about joining the church 

membership are invited to speak with Pastor Taek at 

any time.  

 

Also talk with Pastor Taek  if you would like to be 

baptized or have your infant or child baptized . 

 

We welcome back to our membership family, Wanda 

Duby Miles and welcome to our membership Greg & 

Kelly Vardy -Branham .  

 

Greg and Kelly  will be joining on May 27 th .  Kelly will 

be bapt ized that day as well.  

 
FAREWELL RECEPTION 

A farewell reception will be held on Sunday, June 

10th , at the Saline First United Methodist Church 

(1200 N. Ann Arbor Street, Saline) for our District 

Superintendent the Rev. Mark Spaw  as he retires 

from ministry.  The party starts at 3 p.m. with light 

refreshments followed by a program and worship 

service.  All are invited to attend.  

 
GREETINGS 

From Helen Jewell:  I want to thank everyone for 

their prayers and cards while I was in Foun tain View 

and Rev. Taek for his visits.  

 

JUNE BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 
  1 Dave Toth  

  2 Candace Kurbel  

  4 Tracey Drouillard  

  5 Jim Sieb  

  6 Ryan & Courtney Black  

  7 Jessica King  

  9 Amy Grass, Ella Otter  

12 Klarissa Eichler  

13 Chris & Avery Brown  

14 Joan Mueller  

16 Mary Danzeisen , Houston & Shirley Brannon,  

    Todd & Dawn Gray  

17 Heidi Ruhlig, Aaron & Lindsey Vallie  

19 Josh Baker , Trevor & Karen Kessell  

20 Adriana Smith  

21 Mary Bojarski, Bob Stone, BJ Smith ,  

    Paul & Tara Etue  

22 Gina Giles, Randy Oleynik  

23 Corbin Derry Jeremy & Erin Otter  

24 Andrew Barnhart  

26 Earl & Ethel Heiss, Darrell & Lori Mossburg  

28 Megan Luciow  

29 Michael King , Randy & Pam Oleynik  

30 Austin Finnerty, Jamie Kim  

 

 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

Corky Naumann and family on the recent loss of 

her brother, Clive Forrest.  He will be greatly 

missed. 

 

Bill Vallie and family on the recent passing of his 

mom, Jane.  Mrs. Vallie leaves a large hole in the 

family and will be greatly missed.  

 

Barb & Loren Young and family on the recent 

passing of their granddaughter, Layla Young.  
 

 
CHURCH OFFICE 

The church office is open Monday thru Thursday 

9 a.m. to 2 p.m.   

 

Bulletin information should reach us by 

Wednesday if at all possible.   

 

Newsletterõs are published about 10 times a year.  

Deadlines are always the 20 th  of the month.   

 

Please notify the church office when your contact 

information changes such as phone numbers 

(whether land line or cell), and email addresses.   
 

 

 

 



 

QUILTS OF LOVE 
Thank  you to everyone who helped make the Quilts of 

Love a success this year.  The quilts will be dedicated 

on June 17 th  and taken to Hospice in Monroe to 

distribute to cancer patients.  We appreciate all your 

support over the years.  Each quilt has this label on it 

so the family receiving it will know we are praying for 

them.  

 

 

 
COME CAMPING WITH US! 

July 6 - July 8th  

Brighton Recreation Area  

Bishop Lake ð Upper loop  

Sites 26-32 are booked with church families. 

Claim a spot nearby or book one of the cabins 

available nearby.  Not a big camper? Join us for 

the dayñitõs less than an hour away! 

 
To book a spot log into 

https://www.midn rreservation.com/  

BRIGHTONRECREATIONAREA and be sure to 

request Upper Loop . 

 

CAKES COOKIES AND PIES! OH MYé 
The bake sale that w as cancelled in May will be 

held on Sunday, June 17 th  before 

and after worship.  Donations of 

baked goods to sell would be 

greatly appreciated.  Proceeds for 

this sale will be used towards 

various Mission outreach projects both locally 

and around the world .  Questions can be 

addressed to Tom Northey (Mission Chair) or 

Brenda  Stump (Bake Sale chair).   

 
 

Vacation Bible School  

June  18
th

 to 21st  

 

Ages 3 to exiting 5
th

 grade  

Older youth are welcome to 

attend as leaders and helpers in 

various areas.  

 

 

 
Thank you to everyone who was photographed 

for the 2018 Church directory.  We canõt wait 

until everything is ready for printing and we 

receive our finished directories sometime 

towards the middle of August.  

 

Those that came in to be photographed should 

start rec eiving your free 8 by 10 photos in the 

mail within a few weeks.  

 

Special thanks to Jodie Bean, Cheryl Marlow, 

Julie Riggs, and Brenda Stump for helping with 

the building and registration  table during our 

photo days.  I really appreciated the support.  

 

See you in the pictures,  

 Kathy LaFlure  

 Photo Directory  Coordinator  



 
SUN MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT 

     1 2 

3 
 
Worship at 9:30 a.m. 
 
Junior Church orientation 
during worship 

4 
 
Church office closed 
 
AA  7:30 p.m. 

5 
American Red 
Cross Blood 
drive 1 ï 7 p.m.  

6 7 8 
10:30 a.m. 
Quilting Friends 

9 
Cub Scout in building 
for CPR class 9 a.m. 
limited spaces 
available so be sure to 
register soon. 

10 Graduate Sunday 
 
Worship at 9:30 a.m. 
Junior Church orientation 
during worship 
 
Rev. Mark Spaw Farewell 
reception 3 pm @ Saline 
1st UMC  
 
Krystal Stump rental 
 

11 
 
6:30 p.m. Worship Cite. 
7:30 p.m. Mission Cite 
 
AA  7:30 p.m. 

12 
 
7-9:30 p.m. 
Monroe Kennel 
club -parlors 
(tentative start 
date) 

13 
 
7  p.m. 4 H Group 

14 
Kathy off 
 
4:30 p.m. 
Wedding 
rehearsal 

15 
 
3 p.m. 
LaFlure/Ramsey 
wedding 

16 

17  
Worship at 9:30 a.m. with 
communion 
 
Bake Sale by Missions 
Committee 
 
 
Quilts of Love dedication 

18 
Kathy Off 
 
6:15 p.m. Vacation Bible 
School Rolling River 
Rampage 
 
AA  7:30 p.m. 

19 
 
6:15 p.m. 
Vacation Bible 
School Rolling 
River Rampage 
 

20 
9 a.m. Newsletter 
 
6:15 p.m. Vacation 
Bible School 
Rolling River 
Rampage 
 

21 
 
6:15 p.m. 
Vacation 
Bible School 
Rolling 
River 
Rampage 
 

22 23 
 
Amy Grass rental 

24 
Worship at 9:30 a.m.  
  VBS Celebration 
 
Kim Bodenmiller rental 

25 
 
AA  7:30 p.m. 

26 27 
 
7 p.m. Swan Creek 
Garden Club 

28 29 30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUST A REMINDER: Michigan returnable cans and bottles can be left in the 

container by the main doors at any time. Monies raised benefit Mission outreach 

programs  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Junior Church for the summer  will be held during the 9:30 a.m. worship.  If you are able to help but 

would like more information, see or call Karyn Vaughn or stop in during  the class time on Sunday, June 3 rd  

or 10 th .  All materials are provided.  The only requirements are a desire to work with a great group of kids 

and leaders must be 21 years of age.  



 


